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Old School Road to be closed for work

Starting Aug. 3, Old School Road will be closed between Highway 10 and Kennedy Road.
The closure is expected to last two to three weeks. It's being closed to allow for the rehabilitation of a culvert.

The last accessible emergency access number from Highway 10 will be 3441. There are no emergency access numbers from
Kennedy Road.
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